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Andrea Gyger

From: Linda 

Sent: Saturday, February 09, 2013 12:12 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments to help shape Colorado's Election Rules

Dear Secretary Gessler; 

 

Please continue to use the numbered and bar coded ballots.  It seems to be one of the few remaining tools to deter 

voter fraud. 

 

Sincerely; 

Linda Sorenson 

 

 

 

 




